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Paramaribo, March 16th, 2020. 

 
Dear valued guest,   

In light of recent developments regarding the COVID19 Virus and our corporate social responsibility, 

we must inform you that as of March 16th all events of the Torarica Group are cancelled until further 

notice.  

With regard to our Food & Beverage outlets and restaurants we would like inform you that as of 

March 16th Tangelo will be closed until further notice. Although all other restaurants of the Torarica 

Group will be normally opened, we urge you to keep in mind that due to contamination risks we will 

only accommodate a restricted amount of guests in our restaurants or on the terraces. To 

compensate this inconvenience we gladly offer you our special Torarica Delivery Menu. For more 

information regarding this menu please check our official Facebook page “Torarica Group”, or visit 

www.torarica.com. 

Furthermore it is important to note that as of March 16th the Torarica Group will close off facilities 

such as; the TorWellness aerobics room, the massage huts and all gyms on premises. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Please keep following our Facebook page for 

updates.  

If you have any question feel free to call us on 471500 ext 5371.  

Thank you very much for your understanding.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Management 

Torarica Group.  

http://www.torarica.com/

